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UNITED STATES CAPITOL POLICE
CHIEF MATTHEW R. VERDEROSA
ANNOUNCES HIS RETIREMENT

WASHINGTON - Earlier today, Chief Matthew R. Verderosa announced that he is
retiring from the United States Capitol Police effective May 31, 2019.

The Capitol Police Board joins with the entire Congressional community in thanking
Chief Verderosa for his leadership, tireless dedication and continuous commitment to the
mission of the United States Capitol Police.

The Capitol Police Board salutes Chief Verderosa for his distinguished 34 years of law
enforcement service, including the last three years as Chief of the United States Capitol
Police. We wish him all the best in his well-deserved retirement.

Michael C. Stenger, Senate Sergeant at Arms
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